
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

December 20, 2020 
 

 
Scott A. McMillan 
scott@mcmillanlaw.us  
 

RE:  California Public Records Act Request 10-day Response 
 

Dear Mr. McMillan: 
 

I am writing on behalf of the Registrar of Voters for the County of San Diego (the 
“Registrar”).  The Registrar received your California Public Records Act request dated 
December 10, 2020 and sent after business hours. 

 
Records responsive to your request have been identified and are being collected 

and reviewed.   
 
The enclosed documents are already available and are being provided to you now.  

These documents respond to request # 5 and request # 47.  We will release additional 
non-exempt responsive documents on a rolling basis as they are available, subject to and 
without waiver of any applicable exemptions under state and federal law. 

 
If you have any questions in the interim, please let me know. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
THOMAS E. MONTGOMERY, County Counsel 

 
 

By 
 CHRISTINA SNIDER, Senior Deputy 
20-02211 
Enc. 

THOMAS E. MONTGOMERY 
COUNTY COUNSEL 

OFFICE OF COUNTY COUNSEL 
1600 PACIFIC HIGHWAY, ROOM 355, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

(619) 531-4860    Fax (619) 531-6005 

CHRISTINA SNIDER 
SENIOR DEPUTY 

Direct Dial:  (619) 531-6229 
E-Mail:  Christina.snider@sdcounty.ca.gov 


